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2625 Morgantown Road Uniontown, PA 15401    PHONE:(724)564-7190   FAX:(724)564-7512

Mr. Christopher Pegg    Superintendent of Schools
_____________________________________________________


OPTIONAL YEAR OF EDUCATION DUE TO COVID-19
AGASD Parents and Guardians: 

Governor Wolf has signed Senate Bill 664, now Act 66 of 2021, granting the option for students to seek an additional year of education to address learning loss from the COVID-19 pandemic.  

This Act permits parents to elect to have a child under the age of 18 repeat a grade level, whether or not that child met the requirements to advance a grade level for the 2021-2022 school year. Students over the age of 18 may also make this election on their own behalf. The student shall be permitted to participate in all academic and extracurricular activities, including athletics provided they have remaining eligibility. 

Additionally, a student with a disability who has reached age 21 no later than the beginning of the 2021-2022 school year and was enrolled in the 2020-2021 school year is also entitled to attend for the 2021-2022 school year. The school must implement the student’s most recent IEP. 

Parents or students over the age of 18 must elect this option no later than July 15, 2021. The Act requires the Pennsylvania Department of Education to create and make available such election forms. Such forms will be available beginning Tuesday, July 6, 2021 at:

https://www.education.pa.gov/Schools/safeschools/emergencyplanning/COVID-

19/SchoolReopeningGuidance/ReopeningPreKto12/Pages/Student-Grade-Level-Retainment-

(Act-66).aspx
 
If you have any further questions, please reach out to our Administration Office 

at 724-564-7190.

Sincerely,

Christopher Pegg, Superintendent

	       “The mission of the Albert Gallatin Area School District is to achieve educational excellence for all students.”
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